APPENDIX D
OTHER PERSONS SUPPORTING THE PREMISES

Natasha Nunn OTHER PERSON 1
From: b - <]
Sent: 16 June 2022 16:59

To: R ey

Subject: Fwd: License review

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Dadds LLP and may be malicious Please take extra care
with any links, attachments, requests to take actlon or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have
been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From ] i e I

Date: 16 Juine 2022 at 16:48:03 BST
To S IE TR |

Subject: Fwd: License review

Begin forwarded message:

- S e e T
Date: 16 June 2022 at 16:46:52 BST
To: liscensing@southwark.gov.uk

Sulbject: License review

Dear sir/madam

| write in regards to the notice posted outside 57/59 camberwell road se5 Oez | think
it i's wrong to treat the only Latin American club that provides entertainment for we
the Latino in the community because | own the || 2nd we 2!l go
there after work and never experience any disrespect to the neighbours. | have
been here [Jyears and there has been any trouble and honestly think it should be
stopped and review should not go ahead

Regards,




OTHER PERSON 2

From:

Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 2:54 PM

To: Regen, Licensing <Licensing.Regen@southwark.gov.uk>
Subject:

30th June 2022

| would like to stress | want to be kept anonymous to any public record.

Dear/madam,

| write to give my opinion on the notice posted outside 57/59 Camberwell road

| live directly above the night |l 2d the noise is not
that bad to be asking to revoke the license that provides food for his family and also
the staff

| think the complaint is highly exaggerated and should be treated as false

| have not experienced any trouble and | would like to stress that la estacion should
be allowed to continue serving the local community

Kind regards.



OTHER PERSON 3

From:

Sent: Sunday, June 26, 2022 10:44 PM

To: Regen, Licensing <Licensing.Regen@southwark.gov.uk>
Subject: Southbank Nightclub La Estacion

Dear Sir/Madam

Regarding the notice posted on and about 57/57 Camberwell Road. It is my belief
that the complaint is not fair. | have been his next door neighbour at the furniture
shop for about ten years. In all of that time | have not had any problems with him and
my experience of him has only been positive. From my perspective it appear he runs
a good business.

Regards
I



OTHER PERSON 4

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 4:43 PM
To: Regen, Licensing <Licensing.Regen@southwark.gov.uk>
Subject: Southbank Nightclub La Estacién

Dear sir/fmadam,

Regarding the notice posted on and around 57/59 Camberwell road it is my belief
that the complaint in question is an exaggeration and should not be considered
truthful.

In my opinion La Estacion is a very well run establishment with a good team of
employees and a trustworthy security team.

| have lived directly opposite the venue for 5 years and | have not experienced the
same trouble that is quoted on the notice.

This case should be struck from the record and the establishment should be allowed
to keep its licence and continue to offer its services to the local community.

Kind regards,





